
Greater Manchester Women & Girls’ Equality Panel 
Application Form Information 

 
The Greater Manchester Women & Girls’ Equality Panel aims to achieve equality for women 
and girls across the city-region. The purpose of the Panel is ‘to enable women and girls to 
live their best life in Greater Manchester’. The Panel will adopt a fully inclusive approach, 
where women and girls in their full diversity, regardless of address, race, age, disability, 
sexual orientation, religion or belief, trans women, non-binary people and gender fluid people 
who identify as a women or girl, address or other protected characteristics, have equality of 
opportunity to start well, live well and age well in Greater Manchester. The Panel will advise, 
consult, and propose to improve policy and the lives of women and girls across Greater 
Manchester.  
 
We are now opening applications for organisations to apply to be on the panel. Please also 
pass this on to any organisation you think would be interested. 

How do you apply to be on the Panel? 

To apply to be on the Panel, you will need to complete the application form and equalities 
monitoring form. These documents will need to be returned by Sunday 16th August.  If you 
need support to complete the form or have any questions, please contact Hannah Hatton 
hannah.hatton@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk  

 

Selection criteria 

There are a number of core values that we will use to decide which individuals / 
organisations will form the panel. These include: 

• demonstrating a strong and regular commitment to the Panel’s work; 
• actively championing women and girls equality / the rights of women and girls; 
• demonstrating you / your organisation are engaged with your local community and 

able to effectively represent women and girls views; 
• the value you / your organisation can bring to the Panel; 
• show how groups supporting women and girls are represented by you / your 

organisation;  
• you / your organisation being based in and focused on one or more of the boroughs 

of Greater Manchester. 
 

The first meeting of the panel is provisionally scheduled for Monday 28th September at 
10am and this will be a Zoom video call. Please keep this date clear in your diaries.  

To discuss the panel further please contact Hannah Hatton at 
hannah.hatton@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk  

We look forward to your response with anticipation. 
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